
 

  

  

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents\Carers,                                                 2 May 2025                       
   

Year 5 Educational Visit 
 
As part of our learning, all Year 5 children will be going to Harry Potter World to learn about 
the film and media, with a focus on Maths. The visit will take place on: 
 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
 
Children should wear school uniform and bring a suitable outdoor coat. Everyone will need 
their school rucksack with their packed lunch inside AND a separate snack with a named 
drink. Water bottles need to be named. To keep all children on the trip safe, please check all 
ingredients in your child’s packed lunch.  

The following foods are not allowed on the trip:  
 

- glass bottles 
- all nuts 
- sesame (including hummus)  
- egg (all forms… no cake)  
- celery 
- leek 
- avocado  
- pesto 
- fizzy drinks 
- sweets 
- chocolate   

 
We aim to be back at school by 3pm. but will keep you posted during the day if this changes 
due to traffic. 
 
The cost for this visit is £36.95 per child (included in this cost is £1.00 for annual insurance 
cover for this school year for school activities and personal accident cover whilst on site). 
 
As always this amount will be a voluntary contribution but if we do not receive sufficient 
support then the visit cannot take place. We would like all pupils to take part in this visit but if 
you have any problems with this please email Mrs Ellwood at head@greenway.herts.sch.uk  
as soon as possible. Payment and consent should be made via your Arbor app. If you hold a 
Dacorum discount card or if you are eligible for Pupil Premium then the voluntary 
contribution is reduced to £18.47. 
                           .                      
Payment and consent via Arbor must be received by Tuesday 20 May.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Loczy                         
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